Region 9 South East
Regional report for Council Meeting 12.09.2021

The Covid pandemic continues to curtail activities organised by the South East region. The Committee feels that it is not safe to hold a meeting and/or plan events for the near future.
However, Area Representatives are always available by phone to answer any enquiries from SE members.
Meanwhile, I shall continue to encourage members to keep in touch with the DBS in other ways. 
The Web site, Facebook, Jane Brind’s Bray and Play, The Donkey Magazine and Braytalk and the Utube instructional videos.
There are events in adjacent regions at which they will be most welcome if they feel it is safe to do so. We are fortunate to have good neighbours.
I look forward to a far more active 2022
Barbara Roger.

